Langeraigs Primary School

P4 Homework Information



Dear Parent/Guardian,

Homework is an essential link between school and home and therefore, your support in this matter is very much needed. Homework will be issued on a weekly basis to consolidate learning. We have provided each child with a folder for homework, and it is their responsibility to put all homework in this folder and return it.

All homework will be issued on SeeSaw, so please ensure you have access and are checking regularly for any updates and/or announcements.

<u>Spelling</u>

The spelling rule and words will be issued on a Monday and children will copy the words into their jotter at school (please remember to bring your spelling jotter) these words will also be uploaded to SeeSaw. At home, children should copy the words a further two times. Children will also be issued with an Active Spelling Task Grid and should choose 3 of the tasks to complete throughout the week. Once completed, please take a photo of your homework and post this on Seesaw by Friday. Spelling will be tested on Friday of each week.

Reading

Reading books will be given out on a Monday and children will receive a new book approximately every 2 weeks. Regular reading is very important for reading and writing development and as such it would be much appreciated if you could make the time to hear your child read as regularly as possible - daily reading would be most beneficial. The content of the book should be read and discussed in order that it is fully understood. Pointing out words at random on the page, encouraging your child to think of different words that rhyme with reading words, identifying words containing that week's spelling rule and reading lots of different texts (magazines, recipes, instructions for a game) would be much appreciated and are beneficial for your child's learning.

Please ensure that reading books are returned to school each day as they will be used in class.

Maths

Maths homework will be given out on a Monday and should be returned by Friday on Seesaw.

Daily practise of numbers is also recommended, such as:

- Sequencing and identifying numbers before/after up to 1000
- Counting in 1's, 2's, 5's and 10's
- Number bonds to 20
- Times tables

For extra maths practise, children can use ICT games such as Hit the Button, Daily 10 and SumDog.

During the year, your child may be given homework from other areas of the curriculum to support learning in topic work. You will be informed of these as, and when, they arise.

All homework should be returned via Seesaw by Friday-thank you.

It is important that all homework is checked for errors, corrections made, then signed by parents or quardians.

I'm looking forward to the year ahead and appreciate your support in advance. If you have any questions or concerns, don't hesitate to get in touch. You can message me on SeeSaw or contact the school office.

Kind regards, Miss McLachlan